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Birthdays 

01—Sarah 
Andrews, Tylo 
Spellman 
02—Briggs Stubbs 
03—Diana Morgan, 
Allie Clausen 
05—Lyle 
Henderson, Dixie 
Obermiller 
06—Carolyn Forney, 
Mike Streeter 
07—Sherilyn 
Hendricks 
08—Angela 
Arentsen 
10—Marlys Bauer 
12—Jesse Robinson, 
Holly Curtiss, 
Crystal Duester, 
Melanie Brockhaus, 
Cassidy Tennant 
13—Ila Loebig, Don 
Hendrickson, 
Edward Vannier 
14—David Runge 
16—Sean Evans 
17—Annette Harris, 
Jimmy Tallent 
18—Ed Foley 
19—David Forney, 
Wanda Enns, 
Keegan Shultz-
Ramer 
21—Clarence 
Cafferty, Joann 
Leaf, Caleb 
Schoneman 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Anniversaries 

09—Dick & Kathy 
Larson 
16—Phillip & 
Patricia Hilty 
18—Dan & Leigh 
Spellman 
21—Larry & Sherri 
Peterson 

Email Changes 
Be sure that you have updated the church 

office contact email to: office@kearneyfaith.org 

Also, update the Children & Youth Director 

contact email to: kids@kearneyfaith.org 

 

Renovations Annual Candy Sales 
It’s the time of year that Renovations Team is 

selling homemade holiday candy! Get your 
peanut brittle, chocolate clusters, and hard 

candy while supporting the on-going window 

replacement project. Candy is sold between 

services and after 11 a.m. service every 

Sunday. 

 

Mona’s Store 
The gifts are piling in and Nurture Team says 

‘Thank You!’ for supporting the Mona’s Store 

mission project. Two quick notes: 

1.) Gifts of $5.00 and under are still welcome, 

until 6 p.m. Wed.,  Dec. 18  

2.) Volunteers to assist in ‘shopping’ and 

wrapping are much needed on Th., Dec. 19, 

please contact Dayla Rhodus at 

dayla@speedconnect.com 

 
Christmas Eve Services 

Join us in celebration of Jesus’ birth 

 Tuesday, December 24 
5:00 p.m. Family Candle Nativity Service 

7:00 p.m. Festival of Readings & Carols 
His light will be passed at both services 

 
Join a Small Group in 2014! 

Faith Membership Class to begin in 
January. Please contact the office if interested 

in participating to become a member of the 

Methodist Church and of the family of Faith. 

Women’s Bible Fellowship meet on 

Tuesdays at 9:30 a.m. for coffee, fellowship, 

prayer, and Bible study. The ladies will start a 

NEW study on January 7: “In the Grip of 

Grace” by Max Lucado; join them in 

discovering the gift of God’s grace. 

Faith in Action 
December 2013, vol. 1 of 2 

Faith United Methodist Church 

1623 Central Ave.—Kearney, NE 68847 

www.kearneyfaith.org 

office@kearneyfaith.org 


